[bookmark: _GoBack]To all of our valued guests,
As our communities continue to feel the increased impact of Coronavirus, we feel it is important to share with you what we are doing to help keep people safe and healthy.
We strive to take great care of the people in community in which we serve, our employees, guests dining in our restaurant and those that have private events currently in the planning process.
According to experts both at the CDC and Rutgers, “as of now, there is no evidence of COV-19 transmission through food,” and that the question to ask is “what are you doing now to manage your risk from the regular flu?” Diligent hand washing is a significant factor in reducing the risk of contagions.
In an abundance of caution, The Valley Green Inn will, along with our regular protocols:
Temporarily replace our table settings with:
• Single use menus for all services.
• Silverware will be presented in roll-ups.
• Outdoor covered seating will be available.
• Tables will be spaced farther apart.
Temporarily also:
• Not offer to hang coats.
• Not extend handshakes.
• Discontinue reusable guest-check presenters.
• Use wrapped drinking straws on request.
• Not wrap any leftovers, but we will provide you with any containers if you wish to wrap them yourself.
• Not hand polish silverware or glassware. At the Valley Green Inn, all plates, glasses and silverware are sanitized either chemically, or at very high temperatures (>180 degrees) which may leave water spots.
Continue to:
• Both remind/require our team and recommend to our guests, to thoroughly wash their hands (20 seconds).
• Handle all glassware from the bottom third of the glass, so that the guest can safely hold the glass from the top third.
We will continue operating our business hours as normal!
Thank you so much for your patience as we all navigate this challenging situation one day at a time.
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